Copyright of FoundLetters.com

Ms. Gajna Gorawala

St. Anthony’s Road, Chembur

Mumbai – 400071

January 16, 2011

Mr. Naadir Dharwat

Professor

Mumbai School
Vile Parle (W), Mumbai – 400049

Dear Mr. Dharwat,

I am one of your college advisees and I would like to extend to you my warmest appreciation for being a great adviser to me.  I will be graduating this academic year thanks in part to your good mentoring and guidance in conducting and finishing my thesis.  Your input and comments about my thesis were all helpful in making it a significant thesis.  In fact, my thesis was chosen as one of the outstanding thesis this academic year.  Your advices were crucial in helping me make the right decisions about how to proceed with my study.  Your suggestion to use another methodology and system of analysis in my thesis improved the way I analyzed the results of the study.

Again, thank you.  I wish you more success in your career.

Respectfully,

Ms. Gajna Gorawala
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